
Oxenhope C of E Primary 
School 

 
Writing 

We are focusing on 
writing neatly  using 
joined up letters. 
Most children can 
already do this. 

We will be using 
question marks and 
exclamation marks.             

The focus story  will 
be The Gruffalo 

 

Maths 
We will be learning   
simple  multiplica-
tion and division 
facts. E.g.  
There are 10 birds 
in each tree. 
There are four 
trees. 
There are forty 
birds altogether. 
 
There are 10 bis-
cuits. 
There are 5 chil-
dren. 
How many biscuits 
will each child re-
ceive? 

 
RE 
Our focus is 
‘belonging’. Who am 
I and what does it 
mean to belong? 
We will be learning 
about Christenings, 
belonging to a faith, 
school, team. 

If your child         
belongs to a team or 
group please let us 
know. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Homework 

Spellings are sent out 
on a Friday and should 
be brought back with 
the homework book on 
a   Thursday. Please 
keep you homework 
book at home until 
Thursday to practice  
the spellings. 

There are new home-
work ideas for our 
new topic  inside  your 
child’s  book.  

Arts 

Music—We will be 
learning new  songs 
and learning dances. 

Drama—We will be 
acting out the story 
of The Gruffalo 

Drawing, Painting and 
Sculpture will be done 
for all our topics. We 
will be using natural 
materials to make  
art. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are learning 
about the artist Andy 
Goldsworthy. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our new topics for this  
half-term is 
The Enchanted   
Woodland 
We will be finding out 
about trees , flowers, 
plants and woodlands. 
We will explore and in-
vestigate the  
environment. 

 

 
 
P.E. 
 
P.E. is on Wednesday 
morning. Your child 
needs to have both in-
door and outdoor P.E. 
kits. 
This half –term our PE 
topic is  Athletics 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Phonics  
   
In June the children 
should take the phonics 
screening test. 
This is not happening 
this year due to Covid 
but I will be doing a 
mock test next week. 
 
 

 
 

Summer 
Science 

We will be  investi-
gating 
Different types of 
trees. Which are 
evergreen and 
which are decidu-
ous? 

How are they the 
same/different? 

 

     

 

Dates to 
Remember: 
2nd July 9.30—11 
Sports Day 
You will receive a year 

group specific letter 

about this as there are 

tight restrictions in 

place to ensure we are 

covid safe 1 spectator 

per child only  

 
23rd July—school 
closes for summer 

 
 
 

 


